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8' N, NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIDN

*

h WASHINGTON, D, C. 20555

% / July 26, 1994
**...

Docket No. 52-002

Mr. Robert E. Newman, President
Nuclear Systems
ABB-Combustion Engineering, Inc.
1000 Prospect Hill Road
Windsor, Connecticut 06095-0500

Dear Mr. Newman:

This letter transmits the final design approval (FDA) for the standard
System 80+ design pursuant to Appendix 0 of 10 CFR Part 52. This FDA allows
the System 80+ standard design to be referenced in an application for a
construction permit or operating license pursuant to 10 CFR Part 50, or in an
application for a combined license pursuant to 10 CFR Part 52. A copy of the
Notice of Issuance of FDA for the System 80+ design, which has been sent to
the Federal Reaister for publication, is also enclosed for your information.

Asea-Brown Boveri-Combustion Engineering (ABB-CE) has completed the technical
review stage of design certification pursuant to the applicable requirementsof Subpart B of 10 CFR Part 52. The staff performed its technical review of .

the ABB-CE Standard Safety Analysis Report-Design Certification (CESSAR-DC),
certified design material, and technical specifications in accordance with the
standardt for review of design certification applications stated in
10 CFF 52.48 that are applicable and technically relevant to the System 80+design. This includes the exemptions and applicable regulations noted in the
final safety evaluation report (FSER).

On1the basis of its evaluation and independent analyses as discussed in the
FSER, the staff concludes that, subject to satisfactory completion of the
System 80+ design control document, ABB-CE's application for design certifi-
cation complies with those portions of 10 CFR 52.47 that are applicable and
technically relevant to the System 80+ design. Therefore, the staff and the
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards will utilize the System 80+ design
and will rely on it in the administrative review phase af the design certifi-
cation rulemaking process in accordance with 10 CFR 52.51. The public
document room received a copy of the FSER with this letter.

Sincerely,

William T. Russell, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor RegulationEnclosures:

1. FDA for ABB-CE System 80+
standard design

2. Federal Reaister Notice
i
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cc: Mr. C. B. Brinkman, Director
Nuclear Systems Licensing
ABB-Combustion Engineering, Inc.
Post Office Box 500
1000 Prospect Hill Road
Windsor, Connecticut 06095-0500

Mr. C. B. Brinkman, Manager
Washington Nuclear Operations
ABB-Combustton Engineering, Inc.
12300 Twinbrook Parkway, Suite 330
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Mr. Stanley R. Ritterbusch, Manager
Standard Plant Licensing
ABB-Combustion Engineering, Inc.
Post Office Box 500
1000 Prospect Hill Road
Windsor, Connecticut 06095-0500

Mr. Sterling Franks
U.S. Department of Energy
NE-42
Washington, D.C. 20585

Mr. Steve Goldberg
Budget Examiner
725 17th Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20503

Mr. Joseph R. Egan, Esquire
Egan & Associates, P.C.
2300 N Street, N.W., Suite 600
Washington, D.C. 20037-1128

Dr. Regis A. Matzie, Vice President
Nuclear Systems Development
ABB-Combustion Engineering, Inc.
Post Office Box 500
1000 Prospect Hill Road
Windsor, Connecticut 06095-0500

Mr. Ernest L. Blake, Jr.
Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
2300 N Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20037

Mr. Ronald Simard, Director
Advanced Reactor Programs
Nuclear Energy Institute
1776 I Street, N.W., Suite 400
Washington, D.C. 20006-3708
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